Holly Broxterman

From: Glen Burdue <glen.burdue@startmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 12:59 PM

To: Kristey Williams

Cc: Holly Broxterman

Subject: Re: Please support HB2513.

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the
sender and know the content is safe.

Yes, please submit as written testimony.
Thanks!

Glen

On 1/24/2022 10:29 AM, Kristey Williams wrote:

Thank you. I’'m also concerned. Did you want to submit this as written testimony?

REP. KRISTEY WILLIAMS
Pl et giw
: S Iy

From: Glen Burdue <glen.burdue@startmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 23, 2022 9:39 PM

To: Kristey Williams <Kristey.Williams@house.ks.gov>
Subject: Please support HB2513.

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click any links or open any attachments
unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Representative Williams,
Please support HB2513.

It is wrong for schools to intrude on personal values of parents and their children and collect
information on their homes. Tests that do that are in violation of the spirit of the 4" Amendment to the
U.S. Constitution. With these tests schools can potentially find evidence of crimes, or potentially future
thought crimes that may be enacted by Congress.



When these tests require children to think about suicide intensively and consider whether they may
commit suicide and the circumstances, it plants the idea of suicide in their minds. This is very dangerous.

It is said that only 20% of the school day is spent on academics and the rest is spent on Social Emotional
Learning. Considering that Kansas children do very poorly in academic tests compared to other nations, |
believe that academics should get more time and more emphasis.

Thank you for serving our state!

Glen Burdue

Belle Plaine, Kansas

(316)-519-2501



